

YOUR REFERENCE

POLICE DEPARTMENT

COUNTY OF MAUI





CHIEF OF POLICE

DEAN M. RICKARD

DEPUTY CHIEF OF POLICE

December 6, 2021

Mr. Chris Sugidono Senior Associate Munekiyo Hiraga 305 High Street, Suite 104 Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Re: 2nd Draft Environmental Assessment for Proposed Miki Basin

Industrial Park, Lanai, Hawaii (TMK: (2) 4-9-002:061 (por.))

Dear Mr. Sugidono:

This is in response to your letter dated November 19, 2021 requesting comments on the 2nd Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) for the proposed Miki Basin Industrial Park project.

In review of the submitted documents, we have no objections to the upcoming construction project. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment on this project.

Sincerely,

Assistant John Jakubczak for: DEAN M. RICKARD Acting Chief of Police

Scott Derrickson, Dept. of Business, Economic Development & Tourism

C: